
Project Update: July 2014 

We have started our field season on Paramushir Island (Northern Kuril Islands). We got in 
touch with Anna Zavadskaya http://www.rufford.org/rsg/projects/anna_zavadskaya and she 
helped us to make up a questionnaire for local stakeholders and tourists to reveal their 
attitude to the problems of marine habitat conservation. We have promoted the ideas of 
the project through our Facebook page (http://www.facebook.com/russianorca) and our Vk 
page (http://vk.com/russianorca). We invited the followers of our pages to create a logo for 
our study. 
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